
BAJA CHALLENGE 2016 – PROJECT MERCY
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June 10, 2016
Contact Person

Name of Company

Street Address

City, State, Zip

Dear ____________________:

Project Mercy, a non-profit organization, and Baja Challenge are coordinating the construction of small houses in the poorer area of Southeast Tijuana, just south of Otay Mesa.  Our goal this year is to construct 20 new homes.  On Saturday, October 1, 2016, several teams of six to eight volunteers each will travel to Mexico to build these one-room houses.  Each team needs to raise $5,000 for the required building materials, and I am contacting you to see if Company Name would be interested in making a donation toward this cause.  

Your Company Name is sending a group of volunteers [and teaming up with another group] to construct one of these homes.  Last year was a great experience and a BIG SUCCESS, but we could not have done it without a lot of help. I am asking ten companies to make a contribution of $500 for our portion of the funds needed. Our deadline is July 1.
Make Checks Payable to:  

Project Mercy

(Project Mercy is a 501-c (3) non-profit organization, Tax ID #33-0677892)

Mail your check to:  

Your Name

Company

Street Address

City, State, Zip

Thank you for your consideration.  Your contribution is vital to our success and greatly appreciated.  Should you have any questions regarding Baja Challenge 2016, please contact me at Your Phone #.

Sincerely,

Your Company Name

Your Name
Title

